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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation 
Stage 1 Northern Parkland, June Update 
Mooloolaba 

 

  June 2022 Construction (weather and site conditions permitting) 

          Monday to Friday 6.30am – 6pm  
          Some Saturday works between 7am – 1pm  

  Temporary changes to traffic conditions as required for construction machinery 

 access, including crane  

 

 

Construction overview 
This month will see final construction, along with 
the overall finishing touches taking place in the 
Northern Parkland. 

Weather permitting, the new parkland will open in 
time for the Queensland School Holidays.  

Details of June works  

Zone B Parkland 

 Ongoing Ocean View Deck construction 
 Pandanus Tower playground – last ‘pod’ 

installation, completion of soft fall areas and 
shade sail installation 

 Final ‘street furniture’ such as seating and bins 
 Wayfinding signage installation 
 Pathway and public footpath works including: 

feature paving, new tactiles and handrail works 
near the taxi rank, footpath sealing, stepping 
stones in open grassed area 

 Low level fencing installed adjacent to the 
public footpath – for safety and to protect 
vegetation from people ‘short-cutting’ through 
the gardens 

 Construction site fence removal and site clean-
up (on completion of all other works) 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  

Following the successful installation of the new 
Pandanus playground tower frames, and one play 
pod last month, the final pod will be installed on 
Monday 6 June.   

To safely undertake these works, approximately  
50 metres of the southbound lane of Mooloolaba 
Esplanade, opposite the Venning Street 
intersection, will be temporarily closed to motorists. 
The northbound lane will remain open. 

Signage and detours will be in place with normal 
traffic conditions resuming each evening. The taxi 
rank will remain open under traffic control.   

Access to the Mooloolaba Esplanade, including the 
Beach Terrace car park will remain open via Smith 
Street and First Avenue (see map for more 
information)  

Alternative pedestrian pathways will be in place as 
required.  

Pedestrian access will remain available to all 
businesses and residences 
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Figure 3  Map of temporary changes to traffic conditions for crane on Monday 6 June 

 

Contact the project team   

For any questions about these works, contact council’s customer service team on (07) 5475 7272 
(Monday to Friday 8.15am – 5pm) (please quote Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation project) or email 
mfr@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

Figure 1 Ocean View Deck nearing completion 

Figure 1 Photo of something amazing in parkland 

Figure 2 View from new barbecue shelter 


